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29th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 I am just writing to congratulate you all on the wonderful job you are 
doing of home schooling. Feedback from all the staff is that the children 
are doing a fantastic job and not just keeping up with their learning but 
also advancing so a big well done to you all for your fantastic efforts. 
(Hopefully we might get a few new teachers after this experience)  
 
After Mr Johnson’s announcement on Wednesday, I just wanted to let you 
know we are here if you need support. Please let us know if you are 
having any difficulties i.e. technically with the Google Classroom or 
otherwise we will do our best to help and support in anyway we can.  
 
Hoping for an early March restart. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Ms J Sorohan 
Headteacher 
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